
CITY OF ISLE
PUBLIC REVIEW AND 
COMMENT PERIOD 

FOR THE DRAFT ISLE 
COMPREHENSIVE PLAN – 

(AUGUST 21, 2019 
THROUGH 

SEPTEMBER 20, 2019)
Isle, MN – The City of Isle is in 

the process of creating its Compre-
hensive Plan and is seeking com-
munity input to guide future plan-
ning efforts.

A comprehensive plan is an ex-
pression of a community’s vision 
for the future and a strategic map to 
reach that vision. Comprehensive 
planning is an important tool for 
cities to guide future development 
of land to ensure a safe, pleasant, 
and economical environment for 
residents to live work and play.

The Comprehensive Planning 
Steering Committee has sought 
to engage the community’s input 
throughout the planning process by 
providing information on the city’s 
website, conducting a community 
wide survey, and by hosting a pub-
lic engagement opportunities.

The Steering Committee, Plan-
ning Commission and City Staff 
have worked hard to not only 
seek public input throughout this 
process but also to translate lo-
cal community input into tangible 
goals and strategies that can be 
used by both city staff and elected 
officials to guide the community in 
the coming years. This public re-
view and comment period is one 
more opportunity for members of 
the community to participate in the 
comprehensive plan update pro-
cess.

The DRAFT plan can be viewed 
at: www.cityofisle.com or in print at 
City Hall 

To provide input on the DRAFT 
Comprehensive Plan Update 
please submit your comment(s) in 
writing or email no later than the 
end of business hours on Septem-
ber 20, 2019 to:

Jamie Hubbell
Clerk/Treasurer | City of Isle
285 Second Avenue South, 
PO Box 410
Isle, MN 56342
Ph: 320-676-3641 
Fax: 320-676-1084
E-mail: jamie@cityofisle.com 
Website: www.cityofisle.com
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